From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; "larry.baker@apachecorp.com”
Cc: Tucker, Shelly

Subject: 2RP-4972 Release Notification: C-141

Date: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 6:18:00 PM

Hello Mr. Baker,

OCD has received your C-141 Release Notification, thank you! It has been assigned 2RP-4972. Please
let me know if you have any questions.

Best Regards,
Mwria Trwett

Environmental Specialist

N.M. QOil Conservation Division
District 2

811 S. 1% Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101

Cell: 575 840-5963

Fax: 575748-9720

From: Baker, Larry <Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 1:06 PM

To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 'stucker@blm.gov' <stucker@blm.gov>

Subject: C-141

All,

Attached is the C-141 for the release at the Cedar Lake Federal CA 737H that occurred on 9/16/18.
Please let me know if you have any questions or wish to discuss. Thanks and have a good day.
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2350 W. MARLAND BLVD
HOBBS , NM 88240

From: Baker, Larry

Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 8:02 AM

To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
(mike.bratcher@state.nm.us) <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 'stucker@blm.gov' <stucker@blm.gov>
Subject: Reportable spill

All,

0On 9/16/2018 at 8:30 a.m. a release was discovered at the Cedar Lake Federal CA 737H (API # 30-
015-40901). The well is located in UL A Sec 7 17S 31E (GPS 32.8543243 -103.9039078). The source
of the release was a 2 inch tee at the well head resulting in the loss of 40 barrels of water and 20
barrels of oil with 35 barrels of water and 15 barrels of oil recovered. The well was shutin an a
vacuum truck was dispatched to pick-up standing fluid. The release affected the well pad and
pasture south west of the pad and a overspray area north east of the pad. A berm was installed on
the south west corner of the pad to keep any further impacts to the pasture from the lease pad.
Please let me know if you have any questions or wish to discuss. Thanks and have a good day.
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